Chief Executive's Department



Your reference

Our reference

PMcN/gan

Date

13 March 2013



Mr Sean McCann
Assistant Committee Clerk
Environment Committee
Room 247, Parliament Buildings
Stormont Estate
BELFAST BT4 3XX

Dear Mr McCann

PLANNING BILL 2013 - CALL FOR WRITTEN EVIDENCE

Please find enclosed a written submission by Belfast City Council on the draft Planning Bill currently under Committee Stage consideration.

The submission had been approved by the Belfast Voluntary Transition Committee at its meeting on 8 March 2013, however, remains subject to ratification by Full Council on 3 April 2013. I will inform you at that stage if there is any material changes proposed.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact my colleagues Neil Dunlop on 02890 270231 or Kevin Heaney on 02890 270595.

Yours sincerely

PETER McNANEY
Chief Executive

Belfast City Council, Chief Executive's Department, City Hall, Belfast BT1 5GS

Tel: 028 9027 0202, Textphone: 028 9027 0405, Fax: 028 9027 0232

Email: mcnaneyp@belfastcity.gov.uk